
November 23, 2022 
Historic District Commission 
 
Dear HDC members, 
 
I have been neighbors with Sean and Shanna Hoskins and have watched as their family has 
grown to now include two young girls. We have had numerous backyard conversations about 
the efforts we both take to maintain and beautify our yards and gardens, as well as about the 
great community we have on our particular block in the Old West Side. They are responsible, 
friendly, and excited about growing roots in the neighborhood. 
 
I write to you in full support of their plans for an addition. I know that they love their house - 
including its nuances and historic features - and wish to figure out a way to make it work best 
for them for years to come.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Emma Lawrence  
emmarl@med.umich.edu 
(216)409-0899 
326 S 7th Street, Ann Arbor MI 48103  
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